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Alex Baruch

From: Denny, S. Scott (DOAV) <Scott.Denny@doav.virginia.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 3:54 PM

To: Alex Baruch

Subject: RE: Williamsburg Landing FAA Determination

Hello Alex: 

 

Thank you for providing the Department copies of the two “Determination of No Hazard to Air Navigation” letters from 

FAA that resulted from Aeronautical Studies 201-AEA-1982-OE and 2017-AEA-3012-OE. Since these studies have shown 

the development will not result in the creation of a hazard to aircraft attempting to ingress or egress the Williamsburg-

Jamestown Airport, staff will not object to the proposed development. However, it should be noted that the 

Department stands by our recommendations outlined in out February 10, 2017 letter.  

 

It was a pleasure working with you on this matter. Thank you again for giving the Department an opportunity to review 

and comment on this development.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

S. Scott Denny 

Senior Aviation Planner 

Virginia Department of Aviation  

 

From: Alex Baruch [mailto:Alex.Baruch@jamescitycountyva.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 3:06 PM 

To: Denny, S. Scott (DOAV) 

Subject: Williamsburg Landing FAA Determination 

 

Hi Scott, 

 

I hope you are doing well. I wanted to update you on the case since we have received additional correspondence from 

the applicant. The applicant sent us a copy of a letter from the FAA issuing a determination of no hazard to air 

navigation. We wanted to check in with you regarding the attached determination to see if that changes the DOAV’s 

stand on the project. Thank you very much for your help. If you need any of the materials forwarded to you or to discuss 

this over the phone please let me know. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alex Baruch 

Planner 
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